
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Gregory Duckworth <gduckman@aol.com>

Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 8/31/2015 12:04:15 PM

Subject: RE: Number of States Where Welfare Is Highest Paying Entry Job is MIND-BLOWING

Thank you for sharing.
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Gregory Duckworth [mailto:gduckman@aol.com]
Sent: Friday, August 28, 2015 6:03 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine; Mottel, Haley
Subject: Number of States Where Welfare Is Highest Paying Entry Job is MIND-BLOWING

Haley & Katherine,

Have you seen this article?

http://www.youngcons.com/welfare-is-highest-paying-entry-level-job-in-all-but-fifteen-states/

Thank you,
Greg

Rep. Gregory D. Duckworth
SC House of Representatives
District 104 - Horry County
843.902.8050

mailto:Veldran,%2520Katherine
mailto:gduckman@aol.com
mailto:HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:gduckman@aol.com
http://www.youngcons.com/welfare-is-highest-paying-entry-level-job-in-all-but-fifteen-states/

